Rossendale Borough Council
Futures Park

Bacup
OL13 0DB

16 August 12019

Re: Emerging Local Plan

Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing in response to the proposed housing developments in Loveclough.

I feel T must object to these proposals in the strongest possible terms. 1 understand that previously agreed
draft plans have limited development in this area and several applications have already been rejected by
Rossendale Borough Council. The current proposals are a complete failure of the Authority to have
consulted with the local community or to have taken into account the already grossly overcrowded road
links and the capacity of the local school.

The Council appear to have ridden rough shod over all the views of the local people. A fresh consultation is
absolutely essential.

Yours faithfully

Judith Morrison






